
Full Council, 30 October 2018

Agenda Item 14.6 

Amendment: Cllr Ross Houston

Brexit and Barnet 

Add at the end:

Council notes the growing feeling of uncertainty and concern about what will be in the final 
Brexit deal as demonstrated by this month's 'People's Vote March' in central London which 
was attended by councillors from both political Groups on Barnet Council.

Council agrees with the sentiments behind the 'People's Vote March', that democracy does 
not end with one vote and that people's views on both sides of the EU membership 
debate may change once the final Brexit deal is known.

Council believes it would be wrong to deny the British people, including Barnet residents, a 
say on the final Brexit deal.

Council asks the Chief Executive to write to the Government making LB Barnet's position on 
this clear.

Under Full Council Procedure Rule 17.17: if my item is not dealt with by the end of the 
meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the Council meeting.


